
 

Our Ref: 2015/121/JMD 
 
 
June 7 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mickleover Singers 
 
I have received an exciting invitation for our singers and musicians to take part in the 
Mickleover Singers 75th Anniversary concert on Saturday 9 July 2016 at 7.30pm.  
The concert is taking place at St John’s Church in Mickleover and we will meet there 
at 5.00pm to set up and rehearse. 
 
Students will need to bring a packed tea and be wearing their full college uniform. 
The concert will finish at approximately 9.45pm and you will need to collect your child 
from the venue.  There will be no charge for tickets, however please indicate below 
how many you will require.  These will be available on the door on the night of the 
performance. 
 
There will be a rehearsal on Tuesday 28 June, from 4.00 – 6.00pm at Landau Forte 
College prior to this event.  All performers must attend this rehearsal. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please complete the below pro-forma and 
return it to H9 for the attention of Jade Mitchell. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jenny Davy 
Tutor of Performing Arts 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Our Ref: 2015/121/JMD 
Mickleover Singers 
 

My child would like to take part in the concert and will be at St John’s Church 
Mickleover at 5.00pm on Saturday 9 July.  I will provide transport to and from 
the venue for my child. 

 
My child can attend the rehearsal at Landau Forte College on Tuesday 28 
June,   4.00-6.00pm. 

 
 Please specify the number of tickets you would like for this event. 
 
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………... 
PT: …………………… 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:……………………………………………….. 
Date:………… 


